
  

   

 

18 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Years 7 and 8  English - Visiting Authors on Monday 30 October 2017 

The English department are delighted that two children’s authors will be visiting school on Monday 
30 October.  Mark Huckerby and Nick Ostler are visiting Salisbury as part of the Salisbury Literary 
Festival and will be coming to BWS to talk about their books. Students in Years 7 and 8 will spend 
time with them during periods 5 and 6 and there will be an opportunity for them to purchase books 
after the presentations.  There are two books available priced at £6.99 each so please could your 
son bring some money with him to school on the day if he would like to buy a signed copy.  Please 
note that this is the first day back at school after half term. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
 

 

 


